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This week Deputy Probation Officers O'Banion and
Munoz engaged with hundreds of college students
and community members at Saddleback College’s
Career Fair. It was an exciting day for the Deputies
as they educated attendees about the probation
department, its services, and various career
opportunities.

Rally Attendees

On April 25th, in honor of National Crime
Victims’ Rights week (April 24- 30th), two of
the largest probation departments, Los
Angeles County and Santa Clara County
Probation Departments, joined crime victims
at a rally and press conference at the Kenneth
Hahn Hall of Administration. During the rally,
they also announce a 3-point plan to
strengthen and modernize probation
services. 

INVEST TEAM MEETS WITH WEST LA COLLEGE AND RISING SCHOLARS

DPO O'Banion talks to kids about a career with probation.

On Friday, April 29th, the INVEST team met with President Jim
Limbaugh at West LA College, and the Rising Scholars representative,
to learn more about training opportunities for clients in the
surrounding areas that include South Los Angeles. Course offerings
included Dental Assistant and Hygienist as well as Pharmaceutical
Tech training, Aviation mechanics careers, and a training program for
stage management jobs in the Entertainment Industry such as
lighting, cameras, set design and others. ARC participants formerly
incarcerated or on probation shared their experiences working on
sets for films, television shows, and concerts.

INVEST, Rising Scholars representatives meet
with President Limbaugh at West LA College
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